
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
15 March 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 

I am writing to inform you that unfortunately, a pupil experienced a theft of personal 

items whilst undertaking their PE lesson at Fairwater Leisure Centre last week.  Whilst we 

are investigating the incident, may I please remind you that pupils are advised not to bring 

any items of value to school, and if they do so, then it is at their own risk.  

 

Lockers are available at Fairwater Leisure Centre where pupils can safely lock away any 

items; these require a £1 coin to operate, which pupils will need to provide themselves. 

 

Thank you for your support in this matter. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 
MRS D GILL 
Headteacher  


